
 

5 July 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
  
SCHOLARPACK PARENTS APP 
 
We have been using the ScholarPack Parents app, a new method of communicating with parents, since 
the beginning of May.     
 
Thank you if you have already downloaded the app.  The app is available free of charge on Apple and 
Google app stores.  Guidance notes on installing and using the app are on the following pages. 
 
If you haven’t already downloaded the app, would you please do so as from 12 July 2021 if you do not 
have the app you will miss out on important information.  Also, there are additional costs involved for 
the school to send a message to parents who do not have the app.  I’m sure you would agree with us 
that the school funds are best spent on the pupils and we would therefore be very grateful if you could 
download the app as soon as possible. 
 
If you would like assistance downloading this app to your device, we will hold a surgery where somebody 
can help guide you through the process.  Please come along on Thursday 8 July 2021 at 10am if you 
need help with this (come to the school office). 
 
Kind regards 
 

Helen McGovern 
 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


